
 

 

25 Charles Street, South Perth WA 6151   PO Box 1013, South Perth WA 6951 WESTERN AUSTRALIA 

Telephone: +61(8) 9368 4544   Facsimile: +61(8) 9368 4522 

Web: www.sihayogold.com    e-mail: sihayogold@sihayogold.com  

ABN: 77 009 241 374 

 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
4 JUNE 2010 

 

Further Strengthening the Board 
Appointment of New Non-Exec Director 

 
The Board of Sihayo Gold Limited is very pleased to announce the further strengthening of our Board with 
the appointment of Mr John Blake as Independent Non-Executive Director. 
 
John brings over 30 years of international mining industry experience to our Company, including over 13 
years in senior management roles in Indonesia. 
 
John holds a Masters Degree in Engineering Science (Mining Engineering) from the University of New South 
Wales, Masters Degree in Business Administration (Technology Management) from Deakin University and 
Doctor of Business Administration (Gold Hedging) from University of South Australia, and is a member of 
AusIMM. 
 
John was most recently Operations Director for PT Nusa Halmahera Minerals (“PT NHM”) a subsidiary of 
Newcrest Mining Ltd (“Newcrest”).  This position managed a joint venture company who operate a gold 
mine in North Maluku, Indonesia that produces 450,000oz of gold and 450,000 oz of silver per annum. 
John was Director, Agincourt Resources Limited and President Director, PT Agincourt Resources Limited in 
2006 and 2007.  This role focused on the full permitting and Bankable Feasibility Study (“BFS”) of the 
Martabe gold/silver project located in North Sumatra, Indonesia. 
 
Between 2000 and 2006, John was General Manager and Director of Operations for PT Nusa Halmahera 
Minerals, North Maluku, Indonesia. In this time at PT NHM, the Gosowong gold mine was completed, the 
Toguraci open pit was developed from discovery exploration to feasibility, permitting and production, and 
the Kencana underground mine was also developed from discovery exploration to feasibility, permitting, 
financing and into production. 
 
Peter Bilbe, Chairman, commented that, “John brings a very significant depth and breadth of mining industry 
experience to the Board of Sihayo Gold and his direct Indonesian project experience will be of particular 
value to the Company as we progress through the permitting, feasibility and development process of the 
Sihayo Gold project in North Sumatra, Indonesia.” 
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PAUL WILLIS 
Chief Executive Officer 


